The 31st ASC Seminar
The 10th Meeting in 2018 of Kanto Branch of Japan Association for African Studies
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African Studies Center - TUFS will hold the 31st ASC
Seminar with Dr. Benjamin Amoah from Central University
in Ghana. It is a jointly organized by Kanto branch of Japan
Association for African Studies.
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In Ghana, as well as many other countries, the individuals
need to manage personal finance and secure good retirement.
However, what makes it a difficult task for most people is the

lack of financial literacy. Dr. Amoah will analyze the reality of
individuals’ financial literacy and the level of their retirement Room
planning, using the sample data of Ghanians.

@ Speaker: Dr. Benjamin Amoah
(Special Visiting Lecturer, Tokyo University of Foreign Studies, Japan

/ Lecturer, Central University, Ghana)
@ Date & Time: Tuesday, February 5,2019 4:00 - 5:30 pm

@Venue: Room 105, Research and Lecture Building,

esearch andLecture Bldg.

Tokyo University of Foreign Studies
®Language: English
& Admission: Free

@®No pre-registration is needed.

®Jointly organized by African Studies Center - TUFS and Kanto branch of Japan
Association for African Studies
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